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Dear family,  

 

We hope you had a great week, and we look forward to seeing you tomorrow 

for Sunday service and our Holy Days celebration after service. Pastor Mike will 

be giving the message tomorrow connected with our Holy Day celebration. 

 

You may also start noticing some of our youth doing fundraisers to help pay for 

their summer camp fees. Keep an eye out for them, and they would be very 

grateful for your support.  
 

 

Last Sunday,  Pastor Adonia shared the message on "The Role and Value of Our 

Elders." This important relationship with our elders and grandparents is often 

neglected or not talked about, but it through the love of our elders that we can 

understand God more deeply, as God is actually more like a grandparent in 

many ways. If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, 

please follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 

 

 

Last Week's Message  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

  

 

Our small group attending the Blue Dragon Pilgrimage in Korea is returning today 

(Sunday). We look forward to hearing about their experiences before too long, but 

until then, we have some more photos to share from their time. It's nice to see 

that they met some old friends and are having a very good experience.  
 



 

 

  

  

 

  

On Saturday, we had our pledge service and offering table for these Holy Days. 

Despite the rain and snow, we had a good attendance. Pastor Adonia gave a great 



 

 

 

message on the significance of these days, and we could all enjoy a delicious 

breakfast and homemade Ukrainian cake made by Vira. Thank you to all the 

volunteers that always work so hard to make these happen for us.  
 

  

 

  

 

You may notice that there are some changes happening around the church. We've 

taken down the front awning and have installed a new fence along the parking lot 

that extends all the way to the front entrance. Little by little, we are making 

progress on our exterior renovation plan. David Mahardy has been working hard 

on our kitchen. It's a huge project because every week he has to move everything 

around and then put it all back in place for Sunday. Thank you David. Lastly, 

Eugene helped out fixing up our shredded up courtyard awning. Huge 

improvement! Thank you Eugene.  
 



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

 

  

 

On Sunday, April 28, we will have our largest Holy Day Celebration of the year. 

This day encompasses Heavenly Parents' Day, True Parents' Day, and True 

Parents' Blessing Anniversary. We will have the usual activities and this year's art 

contest will be on the theme of "New Life". This can be on experiencing rebirth in 

your own life, it can be the experience of growing your family, in nature, or in 

some other way you have experienced new life in your life. As usual, we will have 

prizes for the winners.  
 

 



 

 

  

  

 

The next couple's date night will be Saturday May 4th from 4:30-8. You can 

register online below!  
 

Register Now  
 

 



 

 

  

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich. 

Please note the new time, 6:30 to 7:30pm Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom 

DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if needed.  
 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  



 

 

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


